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Community Consultation  

 A research study called, “Restoring Indigenous miyo-mahcihoyān (physical, mental, 

emotional, and spiritual well-being)” is occurring in our community (Thunderchild First Nation). The 

primary investigator (researcher) is from our community, Dr. Holly Graham. As part of developing the 

community-based plan there will be a community consultation at the Thunderchild First Nation Treaty Day, 

July 24, 2014.  The results from her doctoral research and from the recent interviews conducted with the 

five youth and five Elders will be shared. This consultation is an opportunity for everyone from the 

Thunderchild First Nation to participate and collaboratively develop a community plan that will be 

implemented in the Thunderchild First Nation for the next year. After one year, this community-based plan 

will be evaluated by community standards. This project will provide important information for health 

professionals and other First Nation communities to plan and work toward restoring Indigenous miyo-

mahcihoy�n (physical, mental, emotional, and spiritual well-being). Refreshments will be available and four 

raffle prizes will be awarded at the end of the community consultation. Note, you must be present to claim 

the raffle prize. 

When: Thunderchild First Nation Treaty Day, July 24, 2014. 

Location: Pow Wow Grounds 

Time: 1:30-3:00 p.m.  

Facilitators: Dr. Holly Graham & Dr. Peter Butt 

For more information contact: Dr. Holly Graham (306) 966-6237 or (306) 371-3039.   

Thank you! 

 


